
 

 

 

Customer Advisory 
 

Date: 07 Oct 2025 
Dear Valued Customers 
 
Subject: Changes to IMO Surcharge for Far East to Jebel Ali, Dammam, Umm Qasr and Kuwait 

- effective 15th Oct 2025 
 
Please be informed of the upcoming change to the quantum of the IMO Surcharge for Far 
East to Jebel Ali, Dammam, Umm Qasr and Kuwait shipments. The revised tariff will take 
effect on October 15th, 2025, based on the actual departure date of the cargo. 
 
IMO Surcharge  
 

IMDG Class Currency Current Tariff  New Tariff  

6.1 / 8 / 9 USD 75 / 150 per 20’ / 40’ 125 / 175 per 20’ / 40’ 
 
We appreciate your continued support. Should you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. Thank you. 


